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A Message From Mr Applegate  
 

Thank you so much for your efforts with World 
Book Day on Thursday. The children were great, 
and we enjoyed focussing on the pleasure that 
reading brings. Teachers read parts of their 
favourite books to different classes, too. 
 
Next week we are launching our new ‘Young Carers’ 
club for KS2. If you feel your child is a young carer, 
please do speak with their teacher. We want to 
support all pupils, whatever their circumstances. 
See stmarksprimary.net/yc for more information. 
 
Have a great week  

Respond To School At Home 
 

This half-term, we’re looking at taking 
responsibility. This week, we look at the 

responsibility we have in using the skills and 
gifts that each one of us have. 

 
Why not talk to your children about the gifts 
that they have, and encourage them to use 

them regularly? We also have a responsibility 
to develop these- no-one is an expert from 

birth! 
 
 

Reception -  Jeffrey, Keegan, Alfie 

Year 1 -  Isobel, Ethan, Dylan 

Year 2 - Parker, Charlie, Elliot 

Year 3 -  Isabel, Daniel, Gurshantt 

Year 4 - Emilie, Toby, Alessia 

Year 5 -  Dasha, Georgia, Tom 

Year 6 - Maddison, Sam, Malachy 

Snack and lunch items 
A reminder that we are a nut-free 
school. This includes items like 
almond-based snacks. 

FOSM Easter Egg Hunt 
 

24th March, 11am-12pm 
Details coming soon! 

THIS SUNDAY! 
 

Hatch Warren Nature group are helping us redo our 
Willow Tunnel and also improve our raised beds, as 

both are looking tired. Can you spare a few hours to 
help them? 10am until 2pm, Sunday 18th March. 

 
Parents are to supervise their own children if they 

bring any. Bring gardening gloves. Bring secateurs if 
you have some. Wear old clothes and wear strong 

shoes or boots.  
 

Please let us know if you can make it! 

 

Year 3 & 4 Easter Performance…. 
Tickets will come out this week. There are still some 

available, so please contact the office for more 
information. Tuesday 7pm performance is almost fully 

booked though. 

 

News Update – Monday 12th March, 2018 
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Have your contact details changed? 
Please let the office know. 

Our learning behaviour this week is… 
 

 

World Book Day 2018! 
 

 

Have your child’s medical conditions 
changes? Let the office know. 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     

Spring Term Summer Term 
 

INSET day 
Thursday 29th March 

 
  Easter break 

Mar 30th – Apr 13th   

 
First day 

Monday 16th April 
 

May Day Bank Holiday 
May 7th  

 
Half-term 

May 28th – June 1st 

 
INSET day 

Monday 4th June 
 

Last day of term 
July 23rd 

 

Dates for your diary…. 


